Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOI Act) – Strive Women Grant
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
Previously in 2019 I made a request in relation to Strive Women, a project run in Leicester (FOI 19405). The request came back with information not held, as the project was Prevent related and run by the St. Phillips Centre.

The St. Phillips Centre annual return for 2009 indicates that Strive Women was awarded a grant by Leicester City Council around that time. Please
release what you have of the following:

1: Information on the grant given, including grant type, duration and amount.

2: Grant documents related to Strive Women


3: Application documents from Strive Women in relation to this grant


4: Any evaluation and/or project documents related to this grant. 

As the information requested is an award of a grant and Prevent related, the Council believes it is exempt from release under the following exemptions: Section 24 (National Security), Section 31 (Law Enforcement), Section 41 (given in confidence) and Section 43 (Commercial Interests). 
Some of the requested information falls into the terms of a qualified exemption and the Council has therefore considered the public interest in releasing the information. Whilst it recognises the need for transparency on how funds are spent, for this project it has also taken into account the following factors:

· Prejudice to national security by enabling individuals to ascertain the extent of the threat in the area

· Undermining Prevent projects

· Increasing the risk of vulnerable individuals being radicalised

· Prejudice to the prevention and detection of crime

· Damage to the commercial interests of the Council

· Damage to confidential relationships between Civil Society Organisations and the Council.
Having considered the public interest, the Council’s decision is therefore to withhold the information at this time.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


